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 Ms Sue Lovecy, Head of School

Dear Parent / Carer







4 January 2020
FOR PARENTS OF SECONDARY STUDENTS IN RECEIPT OF FREE SCHOOL MEALS

Food parcels from our caterer will be available for collection from school to cover the days when your secondary child is unable to come into school due to the phased return after Christmas. 
You will be contacted by school over the next few days to confirm that you wish to receive this parcel. 

For year 11 – these would cover Tuesday 5 – Friday 8 January and can be collected from the back of the kitchen (through large double gates from main car park) on THURSDAY 7 JANUARY between 9.30 – 11.30am
For year 10 – these would cover Tuesday 5 – Tuesday 12 January and can be collected from the back of the kitchen (through large double gates from main car park) on THURSDAY 7 JANUARY between 9.30 – 11.30am
For year 7-9 – these would cover Tuesday 5 – Friday 15 January and can be collected from the back of the kitchen (through large double gates from main car park) on FRIDAY 8 JANUARY between 9.30 – 11.30am
Please bring a plastic bag/bag for life with you.

If you have children in more than one year group please contact school to let us know which day you will be collecting .

If you have any queries or questions please contact the school reception.
Yours faithfully,
Sue Lovecy – Head of School


